
 
 

 

 

Press Release 

September 27, 2018 

 

Correction of ISIN code for the Nordic Iron Ore share 

In yesterday's press release regarding the forthcoming listing of Nordic Iron Ore on Nasdaq First North, 

the wrong ISIN code was stated for the share. Correct ISIN code is SE0011528017. 

 
 
About Nordic Iron Ore 
Nordic Iron Ore AB (publ) is a mining development company that aims to resume and develop iron ore production 
at Ludvika Mines in Blötberget and Håksberg and to develop the intermediate Väsman iron field. The Company 
has all the necessary permits in place for the mine in Blötberget and will be able to produce iron ore of extremely 
high quality from significant mineral resources. Nordic Iron Ore's shares have been approved for listing on Nasdaq 
First North Stockholm with the first trading day set to October 1st, 2018. Wildeco Ekonomisk Information AB is 
the company's Certified Adviser. 
 
 

For more information, contact: 

Lennart Eliasson, CEO, Nordic Iron Ore 

Tel: +46 70-640 5177  

e-mail: lennart.eliasson@nordicironore.se 

www.nordicironore.se 

 

This information is required and provided by Nordic Iron Ore AB (publ) under the EU Market Abuse Regulation. 

The information was provided by the above contact persons for publication at the date and time set above. 

 

 

http://www.nordicironore.se/

